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Happy New Year! We hope that Everyone had a wonderful Holiday Season 
 
Last Month  
In December we talked about colors, seasons, and the holidays. We hope that you 
had a chance to view our Christmas Program. The children played instruments and 
danced to music! 
 
This Month 
In January, we will be talking about winter and how cold and wet it gets. We also 
will talk about some of the animals that like the colder weather!  While in our 
classroom we will keep busy creating exciting winter art projects that will help to 
strengthen our fine motor skills.  Moving to music and dancing will help us to 
improving our large motor skills by! 
 
Parent Connection 
In the winter, whether you are driving, looking out the window, or playing outside, 
talk to your child about what is happening outside! ”Is there any snow?” “What 
color is it?”  “Is it cold or wet?” Take your child outside to play, build a snowman or 
fort or throw snowballs. Put snow in a bucket to pay with inside, if you don’t like 
the cold! Most important let your child experience snow and winter! Have fun and 
enjoy!! 
 
Reminder		
Please bring in an eco friendly bag to hold all of your child’s outside winter gear. 
Thank you in advance for labeling everything! 
 
Ark your calendar! 
January 1st LLL will be closed. Happy New Year! 
Please watch for information on upcoming fundraisers. 
 
We hope that you have a great start to 2021! Happy New Year 
 
Ms. Shandana and Ms. Adriana                          
shandana@lakelandslittlelearners.com or 262-723-8391                         
	


